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Froǎ thǂ Principal’ǒ Desǌ…
May is upon us and the hopes that warmer spring weather will soon be here to stay. As we head into the final two months of the school year, I wanted to take a 
moment to update you on some important happenings at Cremona School.

Cremona’s Got Talent was back for another year and it certainly did not disappoint.  The student performances were exceptional and it always amazes me at the 
talent and courage shown by our students.  There was also a special appearance from some of our wonderful staff. Thanks to everyone that helped make this event 
possible.

Thank you to all the parents that attended our school council AGM last month. We have every position filled and looking forward to continuing to work in 
partnership in the upcoming school year. As always, the minutes are posted on the Cremona School website. The next and final public meeting of this school year 
will be held on May 14 at 7pm and there will be a focus on establishing a mission and vision.

There is a lot happening at our school in May: Badminton season is wrapping up; thanks to all the athletes and coaches for a great season. Track and Field season is 
beginning, please look out for more information on practices and meets this spring. Band has a busy spring schedule. They have festivals, provincials and a Spring 
Concert this month. Join us on May 8th at 7pm in our gym to see all their hard work this year.

A few reminders as we head in to May:

- Kindergarten Orientation is held on May 1st at 10am starting in the library.
- Thanks to CSES for bringing in the free Magician on the evening of May 1. Everyone is welcome!
- Spring weather can still be unpredictable in May, please plan ahead for the changing conditions. 
- Some other dates to consider: May 3 is a Professional Learning day (no school) where we will split our time between Cremona and Olds Koinonia and the 

May long weekend (no school) is Friday, May 17 & Monday, May 20.

Thank you all for your continued support of our school, staff and most importantly our students.

Darryl Korody
Principal







April was a busy month for Leadership as we helped Mr. Youngs 
plan and organize Cremona’s Got Talent! We were thrilled to 
be able to showcase so many talented individuals at our school, 
and we would like to thank our participants, hosts, and Mr. 
Youngs! We also worked hard this month to prepare for ASLC, 
and we have been having a blast at this conference! We have 
been attending workshops, listening to keynote speakers, and 
getting to know other Leadership students from all over 
Alberta! 

May is bound to be another busy month as we work on catching 
up on some module work, as well as planning a whole school 
House Colour event for June. We also invite everyone to wear a 
hat on Wednesday, May 8th to show their support for Hats on 
for Mental Health. We also hope to plan another dress up day 
later this month, and we will give you more information on that 
soon!



Hello Band Families!

On May 8th we are hosting the Spring Band Concert in the school gymnasium at 
7pm!  This is for all band students in Grades 5 - 12.  Leading up to this evening we 
will be running our spring fundraiser - hanging flower baskets & strawberry plants.  
We will have a sale table at the concert, or orders can be placed with band 
students.  Delivery of these baskets will be on May 22nd.

On April 30th our Grade 6 band students are performing at the Calgary Performing 
Arts Festival, performing at the Polaris Centre near Crossiron Mall.  We wish them 
good luck!

On May 3rd our Grades 9 - 12 band students are headed off on their band trip 
touring Southern Alberta. Our jazz and our concert bands will perform at schools in 
Cochrane and Bragg Creek then will enjoy a performance by the Calgary 
Philharmonic Orchestra and a tour of Studio Bell.  From there they will stop at the 
Head Smashed in Buffalo Jump and travel to Lethbridge for a band retreat and 
Music Monday at U of L (rehearsal, scavenger hunt, attend a university lecture and 
performance!).  We wish them good luck and safe travels!

Our next band society meeting will be held on May 1st in the school library at 7pm 
and everyone is welcome to attend! 

Band Society Update          

                                                     MAY 2024
Scholarships - Thank you to the students who have applied for numerous local scholarships 
including the Mountain View County Citizenship Award. June 1st will be the application deadline for 
the Lion’s Volunteerism Scholarship.

Olds College Discovery Day - On Wednesday May 15th, 15 to 20 Grade 10 & 11 students will be 
attending the Olds College Discovery Day, where they will be participating in hands-on activities 
that expose them to the programs offered at Olds College. 

Dual Credit Sign-Up - For current Grade 9 to 11 students (next year's Grade 10 to 12 students) 
interested in taking an online or on site Dual Credit course through Olds College, the sign up for 
these programs will start this month. Online courses include Animal Health Technician, Sports 
Management, Marketing, Horticulture/ Crops, and Ag. Tech. The on site (at Olds College) course 
offered in the fall is welding. Please note that you have to be in good academic standing in order to 
enroll in these courses. 

Thank you to Lisa Seidel for giving 3 separate presentations regarding post-secondaries, career 
exploration and work experience/ internships to our Grade 9 students. 

Work Experience - To any current Grade 10 & 11 students who will be employed over the summer, 
please take some time to talk to Mr. Moorhead or Mrs. Sheehan as there is a possibility that you 
are eligible for work experience credits. 

Thank you to Grade 9 parents and students for attending information night last week!
Alex Hutcheon
Teacher/ Academic Advisor



Our last council meeting was the AGM with a great turnout and 
some new parent faces!  Council filled vacant positions.  Melissa 
Thompson stepped into the role of chair, Theresa McPike is now 
our vice-chair and Melissa Savage took on the Pizza Day fundraiser 
in addition to her role as elementary school rep.  The Pizza 
fundraiser has been organized for many years by Anna Lashmar. 
Thank you all past and present for giving your time and energy.  

Our next council meeting will be May 14 at 7 PM in the school 
library. We welcome all parents of Cremona School students to be a 
part of drafting vision and mission statements that will guide our 
work to come. 

Find your school council meeting minutes at 
www.cremonaschool.ca/about/school-council. 

School Council 
Yearly reminders to check parent portal account to sign in! 

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Cremona School staff are planning ahead for the upcoming year.

In Mid August, Chinook’s Edge will be sending home your “Annual 
Re-Enrollment and Consents form” for the 2024-2025 school year. The form 
will need to be completed and submitted prior to the start of the school year.

The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the upcoming 
school year.

The form contains a Walking/Around Town field trip, Technology, and FOIP 
consents that have to be completed every year before your child can 
participate in these activities. 

We are asking parents and guardians to ensure that they can sign into their 
PowerSchool parent portal account before the end of the year.  If you are having 
troubles with your username or password, please contact your school to have 
your password reset.

This is for all active K to 12 students.
 
Please try to sign into the link below to ensure your username and password. 

https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/

If you have verified that you can sign in, please disregard this message.

Thank you
Cremona School 

http://www.cremonaschool.ca/about/school-council
https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/


Bouquets & Celebrations      

*If you would like to recognize someone in this section of the newsletter, please email kmckinnon@cesd73.ca*

● Congratulations to all of our badminton players that competed at Divisionals in Olds.  Special congrats & good luck to the following 
athletes heading to Zones: Cooper & Jarett, Kale, Jayley & Cam!

● Huge thank you to CSES who helped with the fee for Alberta Badminton to come to do a badminton clinic for grade 7-12!

● The teachers want to say thank you to the Foods Class, along with Mrs Sinclair & Ms Sheppard for preparing the lovely supper meal we 
had during Parent/Teacher interviews!

● Thank you to Theresa McPike & her crew of volunteers for hosting the annual Discovery Night in the gym!

● Three cheers to Mr Youngs, Ms. Young and all the students in Leadership for hosting an amazing Cremona’s Got Talent afternoon 
showcase!!  

● Thank you to Mr Scott for harrowing our track!

● Big shout out of thanks to Anna Lashmar who was our school council organizer of Pizza Days for many, many years!  Thank you Anna, for 
your service and commitment to our school!  Thank you also to the volunteers who are always here helping on Pizza Days - Stephen, 
Amanda, Laura & Karnell!

● Farewell and best wishes to Ms Jillainee Erickson who was doing her practicum in our Grade 6 classroom!  We look forward to seeing you 
around the school again soon!



      Login to Student Quickpay and add to cart!

We have a limited number of yearbooks from 
previous years available for purchase.  Please stop 
in at the office if you’d like one!

Yearbooks for the current school year (2023-2024) 
are available to pre-buy now and will be ready for 
pickup in the fall of 2024.

Classroom 

Art Auction!

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/





